
TO: ALL IN-HOUSE OWNERS AND GUESTS 

FROM: JULIE PHILLIPS, GENERAL MANAGER 

DATE: June 4, 2024 

RE: EXTERIOR CONSTRUCTION WORK 

We have now completed most of the 1st phrase of our construction. The exterior 
stairwells and balcony/walkway projects are completed. The front area which will hold 
our new office is on hold until land surveys are completed and approved by the City of 
NMB. This will be an ongoing project until December 31st, 2024. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this project may cause but appreciate your 
patience and understanding as we work towards maintaining our building to continue to 
provide you with a quality vacation experience. We are doing our best to better our 
resort and create memorable vacations for years to come.  
  


